TEXAS FORENSIC
SCIENCE COMMISSION

Justice Through Science

1700 North Congress Ave., Suite 445
Austin, Texas 78701

December 20, 2019

Via E-mail to brady.mills@dps.texas.gov

Mr. Brady Mills

Assistant of Crime Laboratories
Texas Department of Public Safety
5800 Guadalupe St.

Austin, TX 78752

Re:  TFSC Disclosure #19.34: Texas Department of Public Safety- Houston (Forensic
Biology)

Dear Mr. Mills,
At its October 25, 2019 quarterly meeting, the Commission voted to take no
further action with respect to the referenced disclosure given the corrective actions taken by the

laboratory, including notifications to affected stakeholders regarding the error in testimony.

Should the laboratory identify any material changes to the information provided, please
notify the Commission as soon as possible. Thank you and please contact the Commission with

any questions or concerns you may have.

Kathryn Adams
Commission Coordinator
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